
 

 

28 July 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Families of Colmont School 

 

ENROLMENTS AT ST PATRICK’S 

 

Firstly, I want to say how sorry I am to hear of the closure of Colmont School.  This must have come as 

such a shock to you and I can only imagine the emotions that you are going through right now. 

 

St Patrick’s Primary School will work with as many families as we can to provide continuity of education 

to the primary school aged children at Colmont School. 

 

That said, we must be honest and upfront with you and advise that we do have limited vacancies at our 

school.  Whilst we have a number of vacancies in Years 3 and 6, we only have a very small number of 

vacancies in Year 5, and our Year 4 classes are currently full. 

 

You will be provided with a copy of the school’s Prospectus and we encourage you to read through the 

document to get a feel for St Patrick’s to ensure that we are good fit for your child and your family.  We 

strongly believe that we enrol the whole family when you join St Patrick’s. 

 

We understand that this is a difficult time and you will be keen to see your child enrolled into a school as 

quickly as possible to minimise the disruption to your child’s education.  We will need to continue to 

follow our enrolment process and we will expedite the process to enrol children in our vacant positions 

as quickly as possible. 

 

Please feel free to contact our Enrolment Officer, Kathy Fuhrmann, with any queries. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 
 

Michael Bourne 

School Principal 

 


